
CARL M. FREEMAN FOUNDATION 

Gillis Gilkerson took pride in collaborating with the Carl M. Freeman Foundation when the non-profit 
required assistance with refurbishing the facade of their headquarters located at 31255 Americana 
Parkway in Selbyville, Delaware. The architectural charm of the Carl M. Freeman Foundation building 
lies in its contemporary design and emphasis on natural illumination. Gillis Gilkerson played a roll in 
enhancing the exterior by installing upgraded cladding. 

“We are always happy to work with non-profit organizations, no matter the size of the job,” said Dwight 
Miller, Executive Consultant for Gillis Gilkerson. “We have a great working relationship with the Carl M. 
Freeman Foundation. Our teams worked quickly and efficiently in order to complete the job in a timely 
manner.”

SELBYVILLE, DELAWARE

“Gillis Gilkerson has been a pleasure to work with.  They are reliable and trusted 
construction experts that we feel confident working with on projects of any scope.  We 
especially appreciate their ability to problem solve and create real-time solutions while 

maintaining excellent communication with all parties involved.” 

PATTI GRIMES | EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, CARL M. FREEMAN FOUNDATION
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